
 

16th August 2018 
 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Students 
WELLINGTON SENIOR TRIP  

 
 
 
 
If you would like to be a parent    
helper on the Wellington Senior trip 
please collect an application pack 
from the school office.  The board has 
extended the application close off 
date to Friday 24th August as some 
parents have said they did not receive 
an application pack. 
SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY 
Our School Cross Country 
will be held this Friday 17th 
August at 1.00pm at school.  
The top three place getters 
in years 4 to 8 will be selected to     
participate in the Ohinemuri Cross 
Country being held on Wednesday 
22nd August. 
BRINGING TOYS TO SCHOOL 
Please support your children by        
reminding them that toys are not    
allowed at school.  Please keep their 
toys at home to avoid them getting 
lost or broken.  Thank you for your 
support with this. 
ASSESSMENT FOLDERS 
Please return all assessment folders 
to school as soon as possible. 

 
     

Please keep bringing in donations of 
books, games, records and jigsaws for our 

book fair.   
They are greatly appreciated.                   

We can  collect or please leave at the 
school office. 

 
 
 
 

FRIDAY SUBWAY LUNCHES 

As of this Friday students can order a      
subway roll for $5.00. 

(does not include a cookie) 
We will have senior students taking orders 
in the school office every Friday morning.  
Students will need to bring their money in 

by 9.00am Friday mornings. 

 

Coming Events 

AUGUST 
17th     School Cross Country 1.00 pm 
22nd     Ohinemuri Cross Country 
25th-26th    Book Fair—St Johns Hall 
28th—31st Totara Springs Sports Camp 

SEPTEMBER 
4th     Fundraising Meeting 
5th      Thames Valley Cross County 
11th     Fundraising Meeting 
12th     BOT Meeting 6.30pm 
15th     Wellington Senior Trip  
                    Fundraiser—“Dance through the  
                    Decades” 
19th     Speech Competition 
20th     Paeroa College ‘Disney’ Disco 
28th     Kapa Haka Festival 
     End of Term 3 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

 
Brody Edwards—Room 2 

Cruiz Witika—Room 6 
 
 

     

 
Michaela Wairepo—Room 8 

Manaia Taylor-Reay—Room 6 
 

FAREWELL TO CHINESE STUDENTS 

Last Friday we farewelled the last group of Chinese students and teachers as they went back 
home to China.  Thank you very much to all of our wonderful host families for your            
hospitality and to our staff and helpers who put down two hangis to teach our visitors about 
our New Zealand culture.  All your help and efforts were very much appreciated. 

KIDS CAN CRAZY DAY 

It was great to see so many students (and teachers!) dressed crazy last Thursday. We raised 
$104.00 to donate to KidsCan.  Thank you everyone for your support! 

 
 
 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award— Room 6 

 



PUBLIC NOTICES 
 

PIANO LESSONS AVAILABLE  

Qualified Music Teacher—Glenys 
George—Phone 560-9177 

FRIDAY NIGHT FRIEND-ZY AT THE CAREHOUSE 
Starts at 6pm - 8pm. 
Friday 17th August 2018 
Ages 8 - 12 years all welcome 
Supper provided 
$2 pp 
ACTIVITY: MOVIE NIGHT 
Please bring a smile be kind and be the change 
you want to see in others 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THAMES AIR CADETS RECRUITMENT 

EVENING 

Wednesday 22nd August 6pm onward 

For students Year 8 and over.  Come 
down and see what we’re all about.  
Bring your parents and your friends, play 
some games, find out more about what 
we do and how you can get involved.  
Free sausage sizzle. 
www.cadetforces.org.nz 

Like us on Facebook 

 

 
 
 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 



Victoria Battery  
Tramway and Museum 

 Gold mine and Museum tours 
 Underground Kiln tours 
 Tramway ride 
 Group bookings by arrangement 
 

Open Wednesdays, Sundays  
and Public Holidays.   

 

Ph:  07 863 8733 
Email: info@vbts.org.nz 

Dreadon Plumbing &  
Drainage Ltd.  

 
Paeroa Plumbing and Drainlayers 

Servicing Paeroa 
for over 35 years   

 
33 Puke Rd, 
Paeroa 3600 

 
Phone 8627413 

 

HOMEBASED 
EDUCATORS REQUIRED 

Can you provide a safe and nurturing home filled with 
fun, play and education?   Do you have a passion for 
supporting children’s interest, learning and develop-

ment?   This is a great opportunity to start a career in 
home based early childhood education. 

We offer free resource and equipment library, free 
training, and professional development opportunities, 
regular organised outings, and ongoing support and 
play ideas from our qualified early child teachers who 

will visit you each month. 
Already work as an Educator? Talk to me today about 

our transfer bonuses. 
For further information, 

Contact Mel on 0800 543 996 Ext 2 or 
mel@akidzworld.co.nz 

Paeroa Vet Services 
Ivan Petch & Bruce Nicol 

 

For all your Animal Health care needs 
 

Puke Road, Paeroa 

Ph:  862 7295 

Homeopath  

available in Paeroa  
-  flexible appointment times  - 

Unsure if Homeopathy is for you?  I offer FREE 
15 minute introduction consultations to  
answer your questions and discuss how  
homeopathy can assist 
with your and your fami-
ly’s health concerns. 

Please contact June @  

Balance Homeopathy  

0274 968 221 


